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24th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
For Enrichment week in July, we are delighted to be organising an exciting day of fun and adventure at Go Ape 
(www.goape.co.uk) for pupils in Year 7.  
 
This is a great opportunity for students to spend time outdoors and to enjoy the challenge of a high-ropes course, as 
well as take part in team-building challenges in a forest environment. 
On the day, pupils will require closed-toed shoes, a rain coat and a packed lunch. See here for more details about 
clothing: What to Wear for Go Ape | Go Ape 
We will separate the year into 2 trips, depending on their form: 

• 7A, 7B and 7C will go on Monday 15th July 

• 7D, 7E and 7F will go on Tuesday 16th July 

The cost per student, which includes coach travel and Go Ape activities is £45 per student. 
Please note this trip has a limited number of places. The Squid portal will be live from Friday 24th May at 5.00pm 
and will close on Sunday 2nd June, or earlier if fully booked.  
 
Please go to https://portal.squidcard.com and log on to your child's sQuid account.  Select the ‘School Trips and 
Offers‘ purse. Select the ‘Y7 (A, B & C) – Go Ape Trip’ and follow the instructions. It is important that you select 
the correct trip for your child’s form group; if you book the wrong trip, we cannot guarantee that your child 
will be able to participate. There are some terms and conditions that must be agreed to by ticking the boxes before 
you can make the voluntary contribution of £45.00 using your debit/credit card, and your payment denotes acceptance 
of these T&Cs, namely: 

 

• I give my permission for my child to participate on the Go Ape trip on Monday 15th July and travel to and from the 
venue by coach. 
 

• I confirm my child is in form group A, B or C (if not, she may be unable to participate in the trip). 
 

• I confirm that no medical or Parent/Carer contact details have changed since the last data collection and will 
inform the school at the earliest opportunity, if this is not the case. 

 

• I understand this contribution is non-refundable. 
 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you would like her to participate in this trip, please contact us 
immediately via email or on the school telephone number 01628 625068. 
 
Please contact Mr Key DominicKey@Newlandsgirls.co.uk or Miss Matzik TamaraMatzik@Newlandsgirls.co.uk if you 
have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D. Key (Form Tutor 7B) and Miss T.Matzik (Form Tutor 7E) 

 
 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 
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